
 
2024 NSAA State Cross Country Championships 

OCTOBER 25, 2024 - Kearney 
 
 

FREE SHUTTLE 
 
 

A free shuttle bus will run between the Buckle Screen Printing Warehouse and the Kearney 
Community Theatre to the Kearney Country Club entrance from 10:00 am and on a continuous 
basis throughout the day until the end of the meet. 
 
Marked pick-up points will be at the following locations: 
Buckle Screen Printing Warehouse Parking Lot 
Kearney Community Theatre Parking Lot 
Entrance to the Kearney Country Club 
East side of the Health and Sports Center 
 
Handicapped parking – available in Lot 20. Workers with golf carts will be available to shuttle 
handicapped and elderly to the course and back. 
 
Due to possible crowding, please allow yourself plenty of time for parking and using the shuttle. 
 
 
Ticketing Reminder: 
Online Tickets must be purchased through GoFan. Online tickets must be on your 
phone, either through the app or your email for redemption – NO PRINTED TICKETS 
ALLOWED.  For our fans without mobile devices, a ticket kiosk will be located at the 
main entrance of the Kearney Country Club. This kiosk is debit/credit ONLY – NO 
CASH! 

For technical issues when purchasing tickets through GoFan, please contact  GoFan 
Customer Support. 

For questions regarding tickets, please contact Megan Huber,  mhuber@nsaahome.org. 
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